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For too long, the genocide of the Roma 
has been neglected. The IHRA 
Recommendations equip 
policymakers and educators to 
safeguard the memory of this history – 
fostering critical thinking and raising 
awareness of the social injustices 
Roma communities still face today. 

Highlighting the importance of Roma 
communities throughout Europe’s 
history, the Recommendations provide 
practical considerations for accurate 
teaching and policymaking.

The Recommendations have been 
endorsed by 35 governments and 
were developed by IHRA experts in 
partnership with Roma civil society 
actors and representatives.  

Remember, reflect, educate: Teaching 
about the genocide of the Roma 

• ensure future generations 
understand the historical and 
contemporary impact of the 
genocide of the Roma.  

• advocate for the integration of 
fact-based accounts of Roma history 
and the genocide of the Roma into 
national and regional curricula as a 
fundamental part of history 
education.  

• foster critical thinking and human 
rights awareness by connecting 
past atrocities to present-day 
challenges. 

Contact the IHRA at 
info@holocaustremembrance.com. 
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